Forgotten Sherpas of Nepal Trust

P.O. Box 127
Geraldine
19 March 2019

Rotary Club of Timaru
Dear Rotarians

| was honoured to receive the Paul Harris Fellow lapel badge, and certificate at
Februarys meeting. Please convey to all members my sincere thanks and appreciation.

It is a pleasure to be associated with the Rotary Club of Timaru and | will be very happy
to update club members with on-going improvements to living conditions and health
in the Sherpa villages where the Forgotten Sherpas Trust work.

Thanks again.

Warm regard

Marg Stocker




